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Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 
11 September 2020 
 
OVPAA Memorandum No. 2020-106 
 
For:  The Chancellors 
 
  Cc: Vice Chancellors for Academic Affairs 
 
From:  Maria Cynthia Rose Banzon Bautista 

Vice-President for Academic Affairs 
 

Re:  18th MAP International CEO Web Conference 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The University of the Philippines System is a collaborating organization of the 18th 

Management Association of the Philippines (MAP) CEO Web Conference with the theme “A 

WHOLE NEW WORLD: Reigniting the Stalled Global Economy” to be held on September 15, 

2020, Tuesday, from 8:30 AM to 1:00 PM. 

 

Participation in the said event by both faculty and students is highly encouraged. Please refer 

to attached information and flyer on how participate. The latest program can be accessed at 

latest program via https://mapceoconference.ph/programs/. 

 

For posting in your website and wide dissemination please. 
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